
[image: image1.wmf]
August 29, 2003

TO:  

Newly Admitted MPA Students for 2003

FROM:
Mary McGhee, Associate Coordinator, MPA Program

SUBJECT:
Information for Fall Quarter, 2003

I’m writing to make sure that all of you got some important information you’ll need for Fall quarter.  A letter went out from the Registrar’s Office a few weeks ago containing most of this same information, but we’ve heard from several of you that you never got yours.  This letter is to ensure that everyone got it, and to give you some updates.

First, here’s the information that that the Registrar sent out: 

It’s time to register for fall quarter as a newly admitted MPA student at The Evergreen State College.  This memo includes information that will help you get started.  It is important to register as early as possible.  If you have financial aid, your aid is not processed until you are registered.

To begin, you must have your student ID number, issued through Admissions, which begins with the letter “A.”  All the information you need for registration is on the Web at the Evergreen Gateway.  To register on the Web, go to http://www.evergreen.edu/gateway.  At the Login (Link #1) you will enter your Student ID number and your PIN will be your birthday in mmddyy format or it could be the last six digits of your ID number.  Your PIN will expire at your first log on, so be prepared to change your PIN to a six-digit number and set a security question before you can complete your registration.  Use the CRN link to find the appropriate classes.  Once complete, review your registration by checking your Student Detail Schedule.

All 1st Year MPA students should register for the fall quarter core class taught by Gail Johnson and Nita Rinehart entitled The Complex Environment of Public Service (CRN 10687, 4 credits)  The syllabus will be available at Gail’s homepage at http://academic.evergreen.edu/j/johnsong/index.htm by the end of August.  The books for the course include:

Redman, Eric.  The Dance of Legislation, 2000.

Loftus, Tom.  The Art of Legislative Politics, 1994.

Stone, Deborah.  Policy Paradox: the Art of Political Decision Making, 2002.

(There is likely to be one more book plus a series of readings).

Orientation:   September 20, 2003. Location: Lib 4300 . Arrive between 8:30 and 8:45 am to have a picture taken.  Bring $5 for lunch.  Orientation should end by 2 pm.

A minimal amount of financial aid is still available for the 2003-2004 academic year in the form of tuition waivers.  These are need-based grants and you must have a FAFSA on file in the TESC Financial Aid office to qualify.  The application form is available on the web at http://www.evergreen.edu/graduatestudies/finaid0304.htm.  Applications are due to Sue Sanders, Lab I, 3020, by September 2, 2003.  Recipients will be notified just prior to the orientation.

Once you are registered and paid, you may get a student ID card.  Registration will be issuing student ID cards on Saturday, September 20th, from 9 am to 4 pm in the 1st floor Library lobby and will continue issuing cards Monday, September 22nd during office Registration Office hours.

If you were born after January 1957, you must provide the college with information about your immunization status.  You can download the form from http://www.evergreen.edu/health or you may request the Health Center (360-867-6200) to send you one.  Your healthcare provider must complete the form or you must complete the waiver.  Failure to provide this document will result in a hold on your registration in the future.

Tuition and fees are due, in full, on Wednesday, September 24, 2003 at 3:45 pm.

And finally, some important updates:

We’ve accidentally put out some conflicting information about the First Year Core course that you’ll be taking this fall.  First Year Core is scheduled for Tuesday nights, not Thursdays as you might have read elsewhere.  We apologize for the confusion.

Also, we’re pleased to announce that the keynote speaker for the MPA orientation September 20 will be Washington State Insurance Commissioner Mike Kreidler.  Mr. Kreidler is a former member of Congress and former State Senator, and he chaired the Senate Environmental Affairs Committee.

Since I just started working with the MPA program in July, I haven’t yet had the chance to meet most of you.  I’m looking forward to seeing you at orientation.  If you have any questions or concerns—or you’d just like to say hello—feel free to stop by my office (Lab 1, room 3024), or email me at mcgheem@evergreen.edu, or call me at (360) 867‑6554.

Take care, and enjoy the last of your summer!
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